Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Section 47 investigations 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Can you please answer the following Questions with regards to this Freedom of Information request, relating to the link below
https://www.cypnow.co.uk/cyp/news/2005405/increase-in-child-protection-investigations-but-fewer-finding-abuse?utm_content=&utm_campaign=130618_SocialCare&utm_source=Children%20%26%20Young%20People%20Now&utm_medium=adestra_email&utm_term=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cypnow.co.uk%2Fcyp%2Fnews%2F2005405%2Fincrease-in-child-protection-investigations-but-fewer-finding-abuse

1, How many children are on a child protection plan within the LA at present?

Answer: As of June 15 2018, 568 children are subject to Child Protection Plans in Leicester City.  

2, How many section 47 investigations have there been in the last 12 calendar months?

Between 01 June 2017 and 31 May 2018 a total of 1,858 Section 47 Enquiries were undertaken. 
3, In how many cases where a section 47 investigation has taken place how many cases has resulted in the LA taking no action? please give statistics for the past 12 calendar months.
	 
	June 2017

	July 2017

	Aug 2017

	Sept 2017

	Oct 2017

	Nov 2017
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	Total


	Total S47
	204
	147
	163
	178
	163
	170
	107
	195
	151
	155
	135
	90
	1858

	NFA out-come
	19
	7
	16
	13
	12
	10
	5
	12
	8
	9
	6
	4
	121


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Tell us how we’re doing: We would be very grateful if you could answer a few short questions in this anonymous online survey about our response to you so that we can continue to improve our services.

